Serbia ready to closely cooperate with Kenya in the areas of economy, defence, culture and education
Wednesday, 18 April 2018.

“.
The Delegation of the National Defence College of Kenya, an institution educating high-ranking
military and government officials, founded in 1992, has made a courtesy call today on the First
Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs, lvica Dacic.

Apart from the College leadership, the Delegation also comprised students from Kenya,
Botswana, Tanzania and Uganda.

Minister Dacic underlined that Serbia and Kenya had close relations and that there were all
conditions necessary for the realization of top and high-level visits as well as for the
achievement of successful cooperation in the areas of economy, defence, culture, education
and other fields. He said that Serbia was ready to closely cooperate with other African
countries, too.

Minister Dacic expressed special gratitude to Kenya for its support to the territorial integrity and
sovereignty of the Republic of Serbia and its position concerning the unilaterally declared
independence of "Kosovo".




